
The PATIENTS team and Southwest Partnership (SWP) are working 
with our Stakeholder Advisory Board to create our first training for 
the West Baltimore community. We have been working hard on this 
training to make sure that we are building genuine relationships with 
the community members and researchers who come to the 
CO-DRIVEN trainings. 

The community will benefit from this research by creating and 
building relationships with the PATIENTS Program and learning about 
Patient Centered Outcomes Research (PCOR). 
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